
Friday, October 6, 2017

We had a fabulous week on the farm!  We welcomed THREE new students this week.  

It is exciting to see our little class grow a bit.  The kids also practiced writing the letter Ff and 

the number 6.  We are continuing to work on counting and number recognition with the 3 year 

olds, simple addition, name writing, and letter writing with the 4 year olds, and in kindergarten 

we are working on sight words and we just finished our addition unit so next week we will begin 

subtraction.

Next week we will have a visit from the fire department!  The class did an AMAZING 

job at our practice fire drill, so they will be ready for the real thing when the firemen come in on 

Wednesday.  We will be doing fire safety activities all week long, as well as talking about 

Christopher Columbus and Indeginous People when we come back to school on Tuesday.

If anyone has an old portable cassette or CD player around that they would be willing to 

donate we would love to take it off your hands!

Weekend Homework:

This weekend we would like for you to practice letter recognition.  Have your child point out 

different letters that they know while you are reading, cut out letters from magazines or 

newspapers, find the letters in their name in restaraunt signs while you are driving around, or 

come up with your own creative way to practice!

  

Reminders:

We do not have school on Monday, enjoy your long weekend!  Please don't forget to check out 

our Giving Tree - we request small items throughout the year that help to keep our classroom 



running smoothly and we greatly appreciate all of the donations!

Scholastic book orders are due on the 11th! Be sure to place your order online or bring it in to 

school before then. 

Happy Friday!!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa


